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SAFETY & SECURITY 

• The construction for the relocation of the main office at Cheyenne Elementary has resumed.  The 
main office is being relocated to an unused classroom adjacent to the main entry so all visitors will 
be forced to enter through the main office to check-in first.  Also, renovations to the existing office 
space have started.  All renovations are scheduled to be complete over the summer.    

• The classroom door hardware contractor has resumed working on replacing the door hardware 
across the district.  The new door hardware will allow teachers to lock their doors from inside the 
classroom, so they do not need to go out to the hallway to lock their doors.  All schools are 
scheduled to be complete before school starts in September. 

• The second phase of the door hardware upgrades has started.  This project will include the larger 
student occupied spaces such as gyms, cafeterias, and media centers.  Work will continue over 
the summer as material becomes available. 

• The installation of the emergency alert system has resumed.  The contactor has competed wiring 
at 7 schools.  All schools are planned to be completed by the end of summer. 

• The interior glass along corridors at student occupied spaces will be upgraded to impact resistant 
glass over the next several months.  Installation is scheduled to start in June. 

 
 
SITE IMPROVEMENTS 

• The parking lots at Shawnee Elementary and Sequoyah Elementary are under construction.  Both 
schools are scheduled to be complete in June. 

• The east 21-Mile Road entry at Dakota High School will be modified to improve traffic flow.  The 
west and east end of Cougar Drive will be widened to improve traffic flow.  All work is planned to 
be completed over the summer. 

• The parking lots at both Huron Elementary and Ojibwa Elementary will be improved to separate 
the bus loop from the parent loop for safety.  Work is scheduled to start the first week of June and 
be completed over the summer.   

• The playgrounds at all 12 elementary schools and Little Turtle are planned to be improved this 
spring and summer.  The new equipment has started to be delivered and installation will start in 
June. 

 
 
OTHER PROJECTS 

• The folding wall in the Dakota 9th Grade gym is planned to be replaced with a roll-down vinyl divider 
curtain this summer.  The new curtain has been ordered and work will be scheduled as soon as 
material is available. 

• The replacement of the chiller at Cherokee Elementary is scheduled for the fall, after the cooling 
season.  

 
 
2021 PROJECTS 

• The architect and engineers are working on the Design Development phase of the projects.  The 
design documents will be reviewed again in July and then completed by the end of October.  The 
projects will be publicly bid in November with contract awards targeted for December 2020.  Work 
will start in the Spring of 2021 and be complete in the Fall of 2021.    

• These projects will include work at Cherokee, Erie, Huron, Miami, Algonquin, CV-9, CVHS, 
Mohegan and the Administration Complex. 


